
                                                                                                                                           

14 June 2020

To: Members of Country Line Dance Association (Singapore)

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF 20
TH

 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 20th Annual General Meeting (AGM) of Country

Line Dance Association (Singapore) (CLDAS) initially convened for June 2020 will be

postponed to a later date to be determined.

As it is expected that social distancing measures will still be in place even after the
Circuit Breaker period ends, this year’s AGM may have to be different from what we
have been familiar with. Such changes are made possible given the clear guidelines
provided  by  the  COVID-19  (Temporary  Measures)  Act  2020  (“the  Act”)  and  the
COVID-19  (Temporary  Measures)  (Alternative  Arrangements  for  Meetings  for
Registered Societies)  Order  2020 (“the  Order”),  which  Order came into force  on
27 April 2020.

AGM by electronic means is an alternative but may be a challenge for many of our
members.  Under  the  Act,  AGM  may  be  postponed  till  30 September 2020.  The
Committee have decided to wait for the next announcement by MOH after Phase 3
of the possibility to hold a Physical AGM.

When the new date for the AGM is determined, all  our members will  be notified

two (2) weeks before the date. Documents such as the Notice of AGM and Financial

Report will be sent to every member as before.

By Order of the Committee,

JudyLee

Judy Lee

Honorary Secretary

Country Line Dance Association (Singapore)


